
Year 3-4 week ending 10.2.23 

 

 

 

 

English: Hercules is the focus of our writing this half term. Plan 

completed this week as we lead into writing our narrative. We have 

planned our opening sentence and powerful adjectives to be included – 

writing next week! 

 

Fractions have continued to be 

very tricky this week!  

Equivalent fractions made a 

challenging start to our week as 

we used paper strips to show our 

fractions. 

Year 3 have done some amazing 

work on comparing fractions and 

the importance of the 

denominator. 

Year 4 have investigated decimals 

and what they represent. We have 

looked at the relationship 

between fractions and decimals. 

Another busy week! 

 

Volleyball has continued to be 

great fun. It is improving our 

ball skills and encouraging us 

to think ahead. 

Teamwork is essential to our 

success as we support each 

other. 

Eucharist is the focus of our new 

RE topic. We have begun to 

investigate the scripture and how 

it links to our service at mass. 

We are beginning to look at the 

symbolism involved in mass and 

the importance of it. 

 

Please continue to practice 

times tables, through rock 

stars , super movers or your 

games – it’s so important 

and makes a huge difference  

to our learning in maths.  


